
Public Comment Correspondence – Tatiana Williams 
 

 

From: tatianaw85@gmail.com [mailto:tatianaw85@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 8, 2022 4:56 PM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Chork Nim <Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov>; Annie Chean <Annie.Chean@longbeach.gov>; Council 
District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Please add to City Council meeting 8/9 - 4-way stop needed at Pasadena & 19th 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Hi,  
 
Will you please add to City Council meeting 8/9? 4-way stop needed at Pasadena & 19th. Photos are 
included.  
 
I plan to be there in person to speak to this but just in case. 
 
Thanks, 
Tatiana Williams 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: tatianaw85@gmail.com 
Date: July 26, 2022 at 2:07:46 PM PDT 
To: Chork Nim <Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Annie Chean <Annie.Chean@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Update Re: 4-way stop needed at Pasadena & 19th 

Hi Chork,  
 
Hope you’re well. Do you know if there’s an update for the 4-way stop at 19th and Pasadena? 
 
Thanks, 
Tatiana Williams  
323-217-2470 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Jun 21, 2022, at 4:04 PM, tatianaw85@gmail.com wrote: 

Thank you Chork! I also noticed people stop anyway even though there’s no stop sign there right now so 
I think it will be something everyone will get used to quickly and it will make it safer to cross. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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On Jun 21, 2022, at 11:33 AM, Chork Nim <Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov> wrote: 

  
Hi Tatiana,  
  
Thanks for the email.   
  
I just sent it to Public Works to look into your request.  Thank you and have wonderful day.  
  
Best,  
  
  
  

Chork Nim 
Chief of Staff- He/Him/His 

  
Office of Councilwoman Suely Saro 

City of Long Beach, Council District 6 
411 W. Ocean Blvd. 11th floor |  Long Beach CA, 90802   
City Hall office: 562-570-6816  |  Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov 
  

   

 
  
From: tatianaw85@gmail.com <tatianaw85@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2022 1:50 PM 
To: Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Chork Nim <Chork.Nim@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: 4-way stop needed at Pasadena & 19th 
  
-EXTERNAL- 
 
 
Hi, 
 
How can we make this happen? 
 
We need a four-way stop at 19th and Pasadena. People routinely park close to the corner in the red and 
it makes a blind spot for anyone trying to cross Pasadena. Pictures show Hill in Pasadena with a four-way 
stop and 19th and Pasadena as it is today. 
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